
NOTICE OF DECISION ON RPZ 29 EXPANSION
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Questions?
Contact columbiacityparking@seattle.gov or Jonathan Williams at (206) 733-9026.

Visit www.seattle.gov/transportation/parking/parkingrpz.htm to see general RPZ program information. Visit  
www.seattle.gov/transportation/parking/cp_ColumbiaCity.htm for more information on the Columbia City Parking Plan.

•	 All residents within the shaded area will be eligible for RPZ 29 permits and guest permits. 
Permits are currently $65 per vehicle for a two-year cycle which begins November 1, 2017. 
There is a $10 low income permit for qualifying residents.

•	 All employees within the shaded area will be eligible for RPZ 29 permits for their vehicles. 
Requests must be submitted by the business for eligible employees. All employee permits 
are currently $65 for a two-year cycle.

•	 Zone 29 signs limit parking for vehicles without Zone 29 permits to 2 hours, Monday-
Friday 7 AM – 6 PM.

•	 Zone 29 signs will not be installed adjacent to commercial properties or ground floor retail.

Background
SDOT has been active in Columbia City since early 2016 through the Community Access and 
Parking Program. This work began with a survey on parking and access in the neighborhood. 
In response to an open question on comments or ideas on area parking and access, RPZ 
expansion was the most frequent response. In spring 2016 SDOT conducted multiple area 
parking studies to determine which streets met RPZ expansion criteria and would likely benefit 
from RPZ expansion. In January 2017 we sent a proposal for parking changes in Columbia City, 
which included an expansion of RPZ 29, along with a survey. Over 75% of residents supported 
the proposed expansion of RPZ 29. The same expansion area was included in a June 2017 final 
plan we sent out. We have reviewed comments and feedback received on the final plan. The 
new RPZ blocks will match the blocks communicated in both our January 2017 proposal and 
our June 2017 final plan. 



P.O. Box 34996
Seattle, WA 98124-4996

NOTICE OF DECISION ON RESTRICTED 
PARKING ZONE (RPZ) 29 EXPANSION

The Seattle Department of Transportation (SDOT) has 
considered public input and is issuing a decision regarding 
the expansion of existing Restricted Parking Zone (RPZ) 29 in 
Columbia City. The map on the inside of this mailer highlights 
the areas where RPZ 29 is expanding.

We plan to install signs for the expanded RPZ area at the 
end of October 2017. We will mail applications for permits to 
addresses in the new expansion areas in late September. There 
are no changes to existing RPZ 29 blocks. Other elements 
of the Columbia City Parking Plan (paid parking, designated 
disabled parking, and unpaid time limits) are also planned 
for late October installation. For updates or details on other 
parking changes in the neighborhood, visit  
www.seattle.gov/transportation/parking/cp_ColumbiaCity.htm 

Thank you to all who participated in this process. 


